Dear <<parent>>,

<<childname>> helped us make the ECIS Technology Conference a success. We welcomed
over 220 delegates, sponsors and exhibitors from over 75 organisations based around the
world. There was a real buzz around the campus and great ideas were shared in the nearly
100 different sessions scheduled. Organising such an event without <<childname>>' help
would simply have been impossible.

Countless attendees came to see us personally to congratulate students on their level of
dedication, problem-solving and critical-thinking. We wanted to thank you for allowing
<<childname>> to attend at the weekend, and to thank you for your support in giving up parts
of your weekend to offer <<childname>> transportation to and from school.

As a reward we would like to give <<childname>> a token for an ice cream at the local Italian
restaurant. Please let us know if you do not want your child to get the token.

Please do keep an eye on the media gallery of the website, as we will place photos of the
event in the coming few days.

Best regards,
Conference organisers

Kimberly House Frederic Nevers Kevin Skidmore



